
Hatfield soars above Gifford Lake

Hatfield Spraying of Nunica, Michigan completes spongy moth treatment on participating lake
properties on May 30, 2023. The treatment is expected to curb the spongy moth infestation and
help protect our trees from devastating leaf damage.

Members who elected to participate in the moth control program paid a nominal fee to help keep
the leaves on their trees.


